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Filming has finished!  The children were all naturals and loved the opportunity to talk about the school, their 
friends and their learning.  The adultsΧ well they are recovering slowly! 
 
The final video will be released in a couple of weeks; we will be uploading it to our social media accounts.  While 
the initial idea was to give prospective parents (who are unable to tour as normal) an insight into the school, we 
also wanted to it to capture the feeling of a regular day at Sandgate as a memory for you and the children. 
 
I was very impressed when Mrs Richley shared the news that we had our first word millionaires of the academic 
year.  We have always placed great emphasis on instilling a love of reading in pupils and this is even more        
important in our drive to negate the impact that last yearΩs lost learning may have had on them.  Well done    
Fraser, Alfie and Joseph – I am proud of you. 
 
We have two very new members of the Sandgate Primary community.  Mrs Davison is settling in at home with 
baby James and Mr & Mrs Evans welcomed baby Isabelle in the early hours of this morning.  On behalf of us all 
may I say a huge congratulations and send our love. 
 
Best Wishes 
Matthew Green 

The Bumblebees and Butterflies have been busy    

making paper aeroplanes to travel around the world!

They even tried some djembe drumming! 

Many children and young people across the UK will be 
missing out on their usual sport clubs. The Youth Sports 
Trust is here to help all young people feel part of a club 
that helps them develop skills and learn something new.  
The After School Sport Club will be led by Athlete Mentors 
from different backgrounds, abilities and sports. The first 
session will take place on Thursday 12 November at 5pm, 
with the worldΩs number one female inline skater and ten 
times British Champion, Jenna Downing.  Every day at 5pm 
from 16 November until 18 December, children and young 
people can join in with the live broadcast for free on 
our YouTube channel.  

https://www.youtube.com/user/YouthSportTrust/videos 

Year 3 had a Zoom meeting with Kate (local vicar) 

for RE this week. 

https://www.youthsporttrust.org/jenna-downing
http://www.youtube.com/user/YouthSportTrust
https://www.youtube.com/user/YouthSportTrust/videos


Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded in 
the Gold Book this week: 

   Gold Book   

  Primrose L   Rabbits 
  Louie M  Rabbits 
   
  Tilly M   Owls 
   Wolfie W  Owls 
 
   Sienna W  Penguins 
   Freddie K  Penguins 
     
   Ella C   Panthers 
   Max T    Panthers 
 
   Issi K   Wolves 
   Matthew R  Wolves 
 
   Teddy C     Bears 
   Daisy M  Bears 
          

 Daniel S   Seahorses  
 Kelsey G  Seahorses 
   
 Danesh E-W  Turtles 
 Amelia  C  Turtles 
 
 Aaron G   Geckos 
 Maya B    Geckos 
 
 Joseph P   Tigers 
 Tabitha K  Tigers 
 
 Alfie B    Gorillas 
 Mustafa K   Gorillas 
 Betty R-R         Gorillas 
 
  Fraser K  Eagles 
  Preston S  Eagles 
  Imogen W          Eagles                 
    

  

 

  Year 5 had an super time playing the drums and different music games!   

 

We have our first word millionaires of 
the academic year!                              

Congratulations to the following         
children!  

 
Fraser K    (Eagles)  

Alfie B       (Gorillas)  
Joseph P   (Tigers)  

An amazing display of artwork from Year 4 is currently on display 
at Folkestone Central Station.  

PTa Christmas Trail  

If you wish to sign up for this event, 

please do so via the PTA social site.     

Follow the link  below:  

https://school.plansocial.app/events/61525 

https://school.plansocial.app/events/61525

